CITY of MART

Minutes of the January 17, 2023 meeting
Mayor ProTem Trevor Baize called the meeting to order at 6:30 pm.

All Councilmembers—Mayor ProTem Trevor Baize, Councilmembers Odell Nevills,
John Garrett, LaToya Beavers, and James Miller—were present. Mayor Len Williams
was absent. City Secretary Lambert Little was present. Citizen Carolyn Potts was
present.

Item #3, Consider a resolution authorizing the Interim City Secretary to exercise any
and all authority of the City Administrator, was briefly discussed. Councilmember Nevills
moved to adopt; Councilmember Miller seconded. The resolution was adopted by
unanimous vote.

Item 4, Discuss and consider for possible action to payout Matthew Cosper for Comp
Time, was discussed. City Secretary Lambert Little commented that Supervisory
personnel do not receive overtime or Comp Time. Council took no action.

The meeting adjourned at 6:35 pm.
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